DEQ DOCUMENT #14

Unknown

From: Gregory Langley

Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2017 10:10 AM

To: Chuck Brown; Bijan Sharafkhani

Subject: Fwd: Bayou Bridge Pipeline meeting last night
Categories: RESPONSIVE

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Robert Johannessen <Robert.Johannessen@|a.gov>

Date: August 22, 2017 at 10:01:27 AM CDT

To: Richard Carbo <Richard.Carbo@Ia.gov>, Andrew Tuozzolo <Andrew.Tuozzolo@la.gov>, Kelly
Zimmerman <Kelly.Zimmerman@la.gov>, Parham Jaberi <Parham.Jaberi@LA.GOV>, "Jimmy Guidry
(LDH)" <Jimmy.Guidry2 @LA.GOV>

Cc: Gregory Langley <Gregory.Langley@LA.GOV>, Patrick Courreges <Patrick.Courreges@LA.GOV>
Subject: Bayou Bridge Pipeline meeting last night

All,

| don’t have the notes, yet, from the community meeting our team attended last night in St. James
about the Bayou Bridge pipeline. But, in my initial conversation with staff who attended, it was positive.

Bob

No negativity

Nothing said in anger

Little emotion from the community

Just a respectful conversation about health concerns and how we might be able to address.

We made no promises other than to respond back to what we heard.

We also made it clear that this issue — concerns about something that is not yet in place - is
somewhat new to use, and that we do not have any role in the permitting or regulatory process.
No media attended

Robert Johannessen
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